
   

 

 

 

 
 
 

ADDENDUM 1 
Via E-Mail 

DATE:  April 19, 2022 
 

 

Contract:  21-C-00019; Howard F. Curren AWTP Train Rail Replacements 

 
Bidders on the above referenced project are hereby notified that the following addendum is made to the 
Contract Documents.  BIDS TO BE SUBMITTED SHALL CONFORM TO THIS NOTICE. 
  
 

Item 1:  A site visit for interested bidders is scheduled for Thursday, April 21, 2022 at 10:00AM.  City 

representatives will meet attendees in the AWTP Maintenance Building lobby, and then proceed to the 

project site from there.  The site visit is not mandatory.  

If you plan to attend the site visit but do not possess a permanent port pass, please send an email to 

jack.ferras@tampagov.net with the names of the people attending the site visit and company name.   

Temporary port passes will be issued at the Port Security Office located at 1906 Maritime Blvd. 

Please refer to sheet no. 2 of the plans for Maintenance Building location.   

 
 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents and Specifications not in conflict with this Addendum 
shall remain in full force and effect.  Questions are to be e-mailed to 
ContractAdministration@tampagov.net. 
 

 

 

Jim Greiner 
Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 

Contract Administration 
Michael W. Chucran, Director 

306 East Jackson Street, 4N 
Tampa, FL  33602 

 
Office (813) 274-8116 

Fax: (813) 274-7368 

 


